
December 2022, High School 
Safety Meeting Minutes 

 
Safety Committee Members 
Robert Christine* 
Anthony Henry* 
Laird Ihle* 
Osheanna Lonergan* 
Mattias van‘t Hoenderdaal* 
Jason Magditch* 
Vicki Schuller* 
 

*In Attendance 
 
The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting on December 21, 2022: 
 

• Reviewed and discussed employee accident reports. 
 

• High School concerns: 
• Railing on stairwell turns and comes off 
• No soap dispensers in mens restroom due to vandalism 
• Discussed putting metal cage / protection over new soap dispensers 
• Hand sanitizer stations unstable 
• Dumpster does not operate. Concern over getting injured throwing bag across 

loading dock to dumpsters 
• Electrical box next to dumpster should be secured with padlock 
• Cameras do not capture art showcase 
• Lower gym doors / bleachers concern 
• Concern over doors being propped open 
• Lower gym doors not locked when alarms are set. Does not set alarm off. 
• Door at bus loop not working correctly 

 
• A building inspection of HS was conducted: 

• No issues noted that weren’t addressed in the concerns.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Next meeting will be January 2022, location Trumbauersville Elementary.  
            Jill sent notification of date and time. 
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